
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Balmoral        Term: Spring 2   Topic:  What’s on Your Plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

We have had such an amazing term in 

Balmoral class, we have all worked our socks 

off and have had a lot of fun in the process. 

 

This term we have continued to explore our 

topic of ‘What’s on your plate’. We have 

looked at a range of different recipes and 

have enjoyed cooking pizzas, toast, 

sandwiches and rice crispy cakes. 

 

In adventure time with Skipton class, we have 

enjoyed exploring a range of different 

celebrations too such as St David’s day, 

World book day, St Patricks Day, Spring 

festival, Earth Day and Ramadan. 

 

It has been great fun to explore a range of 

different activities related to these 

celebrations such as exploring leek soup, 

joining in with a library role-play, making 

shamrock sun catchers, exploring sinking and 

floating eggs, sorting recycling and exploring 

traditional Ramadan foods. All pupils have 

really loved learning through play and 

interacting with peers from a different class. 

  

We have had fun in the poly tunnel too – first 

we weeded the beds and then planted 

some runner bean seeds, French bean seeds 

and peas. We just need to remember to 

water them each day!! 

 

On Thursday mornings we split into two 

groups where some of us enjoy rebound 

therapy and others horse riding. Both 

continue to be favoured activities in which 

we have all made great progress. 

We discussed the changes in the 

environment now that Spring is here. After 

looking at images of Spring we wrote full 

sentences to describe what we could see. 

Remembering to use capital letters, finger 

spaces and full stops. 

 

Dates to remember: 

Last day of term: Friday 8th April 

First day back: Monday 25th April 

May Day Holiday; Monday 2nd May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


